

Executive Principal: Mrs C Barrington

Head of Academy: Miss K Langley

Southbrook, Corby, Northamptonshire NN18 9BE

Telephone: 01536 742677

Email: admin@kingswoodprimaryacademy.org Website: www.kingswoodprimaryacademy.org

Follow us on social media:



@KingswoodPri



Kingswood Primary Academy

14th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Principal at Kingswood Primary Academy

As you are aware, after seven years at Kingswood, I have decided to take early retirement at the end of the summer term to spend more time with my family.

I am absolutely delighted to inform you that Miss Kerry Langley will taking on the permanent role of Principal at Kingswood Primary Academy from Easter. I'm sure you will join me in offering her our sincere and heartfelt congratulations!

Many of you will have known Miss Langley for a long time and will know that she is an amazingly caring and supportive leader who always puts the interests of the children at the heart of everything she does. She is the perfect person to continue to provide continuity and to lead Kingswood forward over the coming years.

I will continue as an Executive Principal to lead and concentrate on Corby Primary Academy for the summer term and will provide Miss Langley with any support should she require it.

It has been an absolute pleasure to have worked with you all and I hope that I will see many of you again before the end of the summer term.

Very best wishes,

Mrs Chrissie Barrington

C. Barnigh

Executive Principal

Part of the Greenwood Academies Trust Group

